
MSC.5016.0001.2357

RE: PSM5665-033L - McCrae Landslide Temporary 
Works Proposal [IMAN-ACTIVE.FID1000052]

From: Leesa Hovendene <lhovendene@ha.legal>
To: Andrew Wilson <andrew.wilson@psm.com.au>
Cc: Dane Pope <dane.pope@psm.com.au>, Ben Broadhead <bbroadhead@ha.legal>
Date: Tue, 11 Mar 2025 15:15:17 +1100

Dear Andrew, 
 
Council has confirmed instructions for PSM to proceed with Items 1 - 3 of the attached proposal.  
 
In the first instance, Council is requiring the owners of 10-12 View Point Road to undertake the 
works, however Council would like to have the feasibility and design completed so it can proceed 
with the works as soon as possible if the Borghesi’s do not undertake the works within the time 
specified by the MBS.
 
Kind regards, 
 
Leesa Hovendene
Associate 

       

03 5225 5230

lhovendene@ha.legal

   
harwoodandrews.com.au

Email Legal Notice
 
From: Andrew Wilson <andrew.wilson@psm.com.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2025 1:55 PM
To: Leesa Hovendene <lhovendene@ha.legal>; Emily Harkin <Emily.Harkin@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Cc: Dane Pope <Dane.Pope@psm.com.au>
Subject: PSM5665-033L - McCrae Landslide Temporary Works Proposal
 
Hi Leesa and Emily
 
Please find attached our proposal regarding temporary works at McCrae
 
Kind Regards
Andrew Wilson
Associate Geotechnical Engineer
Direct: 03 7068 5699  | Mobile: | andrew.wilson@psm.com.au

Geelong
O16, L4, 60 Moorabool Street,
Geelong VIC 3220 Australia
+61 3 7068 5699

Brisbane
Level 6, 500 Queen St, 
Brisbane QLD 4000 Australia
+61 7 3220 8300

Perth
Level 3, 22 Delhi Street, 
West Perth WA 6005 Australia
+61 8 9462 8400

Sydney
G3 56 Delhi Road,
North Ryde NSW 2113 Australia
+61 2 9812 5000

Irrelevant & Sensitive 
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.

 


